
 

 
August 4, 2009 
 
Mr. Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, California 94502 
 
Subject: Semi-annual Monitoring Schedule 

Omega Termite 
807 75th Avenue 
Oakland, California 
AEI Project No. 262157 
ACEH Site RO0000508 

 
Dear Mr. Wickham: 
 
AEI Consultants (AEI) has reviewed the monitoring records for the subject site and have 
determined that March (First Quarter) and September (Third Quarter), the high and low 
points , respectively in the annual groundwater cycle, represent the best times to sample 
wells at the site.  The next semi-annual monitoring event is scheduled for mid September 
of 2009. 
 
Should you have any questions or comments, or need any additional information, please 
feel free to contact me at (925)946-6000, ext. 122 of by e-mail..    
 
Sincerely, 
AEI Consultants 
 

 
 
Robert F. Flory, PG 
Senior Geologist 
rflory@aeiconsultants.com 
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